TOWN OF BRISTOL Department of Public Works

Memo

TO:

Steven Contente

TOWN ADMINISTRATOR

FROM:

Christopher J. Parella

DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS

DATE:

July 7, 2023

RE:

Warren Rensehausen, Director Parks and Recreation re – request for accessible parking

space location on west side of Wood Street at the entrance of the Pickleball Courts on the

Town Common (1st reading)

Mr. Administrator,

I have reviewed the above-mentioned petition for an "Accessible Parking" space and I have no objection to this request. I would recommend that the Honorable Town Council approve this petition, provided that all applicable laws and ordinances are adhered to.

Please advise if you have any questions or concerns.

COM W W CONTENTE STEVEN CONTENTED TO FOWN Administrator

TOWN COUNCIL

JUL 12 2023

MEETING